

CITY OF MAYVILLE PUBLIC SAFETY MEETING OF THE WHOLE AGENDA MONDAY, APRIL 22, 2024 – IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING FINANCE COMMITTEE CITY HALL, 15 S. SCHOOL ST.

Alderperson Chairperson Alderperson

1. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL

2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES

1. Approval of December 27, 2023 and March 25, 2024 Public Safety Committee Meeting Minutes

3. CITIZEN COMMENTS

Citizen Comments are to be kept to a maximum of five minutes per speaker unless the chairperson allows an extension of time. Each citizen is to make comments at the podium after stating name and address. Each citizen may comment only one time per public hearing / meeting.

4. DISCUSS WITH POSSIBLE ACTION -

- 1. Discuss with Possible Action Potential change request for parking on N Henninger Street
- 2. Discuss with Possible Action Removal of cat license requirement and associated license fee from schedule of fees.

5. ADJOURNMENT

Chairperson

NOTE: Persons with disabilities requiring special accommodations for attendance at the meeting should contact City Hall at least one (1) business day prior to the meeting.



Kenneth Neumann Alderperson

Michael Schmidt Chairperson

Kim Olson Alderperson CITY OF MAYVILLE PUBLIC SAFETY
REGULAR MEETING MINUTES
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 27, 2023 –
IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING PUBLIC WORKS
COMMITTEE
CITY HALL, 15 S. SCHOOL ST.

- 1. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL @ 7:03PM PRESENT SCHMIDT, OLSON BY ZOOM NOT PRESENT NEUMANN
- 2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES
 - Approval of November 27, 2023 Public Safety Committee Meeting Minutes MOTION TO APPROVE OLSON, 2ND SCHMIDT 2-0
- 3. CITIZEN COMMENTS-NONE

Citizen Comments are to be kept to a maximum of five minutes per speaker unless the chairperson allows an extension of time. Each citizen is to make comments at the podium after stating name and address. Each citizen may comment only one time per public hearing / meeting.

- 4. DISCUSS WITH POSSIBLE ACTION NOTHING
- 5. ADJOURNMENT-MOTION TO ADJOURN AT 7:04PM BY OLSON, $2^{\rm ND}$ SCHMIDT 2-0

Michael Schmidt Chairperson

NOTE: Persons with disabilities requiring special accommodations for attendance at the meeting should contact City Hall at least one (1) business day prior to the meeting.



Nicholas Lodahl Alderperson

Michael Schmidt Chairperson

Nick Stoeckel Alderperson CITY OF MAYVILLE PUBLIC SAFETY
MEETING MINUTES
MONDAY, MARCH 25, 2024 – IMMEDIATELY
FOLLOWING PERSONNEL COMMITTEE
CITY HALL, 15 S. SCHOOL ST.

- 1. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL @ 6:25 PM PRESENT N LODAHL, STOECKEL, EXCUSED SCHMIDT
- 2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES POSTPONED TO NEXT MEETING NOT ATTACHED
 - 1. Approval of December 27, 2023 Public Safety Committee Meeting Minutes
- 3. CITIZEN COMMENTS

Citizen Comments are to be kept to a maximum of five minutes per speaker unless the chairperson allows an extension of time. Each citizen is to make comments at the podium after stating name and address. Each citizen may comment only one time per public hearing / meeting.

Nathan Vinz 446 N Henninger St -Discussed the email regarding parking on N Henninger St during school hours.

Gene Frings 1176 Dayton St -Discussed the driveway by the Limestone Museum

- 4. DISCUSS WITH POSSIBLE ACTION
 - 1. Discuss with Possible Action Potential change request for parking on N Henninger Street- Discussed different options and sought Lt Johnson's input. Motioned to postpone to next Public Safety Meeting on April 22, 2024 N Lodahl, 2nd N Stoeckel 2-0 Motion Carries
 - 2. Discuss with Possible Action Addressing the safety concerns of the driveway between the library and the Limestone Museum. -Discussion to work with Korey Krieser to find a solution and then bring back to council. No Action taken
- 5. ADJOURNMENT-MOTION TO ADJOURN AT @ 6:45 PM N STOECKEL, $2^{\rm ND}$ BY N LODAHL 2-0 MOTION CARRIES

Michael Schmidt Chairperson

Payroll HR

From:

Mayor John Guinn

Sent:

Wednesday, March 6, 2024 6:07 AM

To:

nathan.vinz2022@gmail.com

Cc:

Payroll HR

Subject:

RE: Ward 5 Follow Up

Good morning, Nathan.

I will get this into the hands of your alderman, Nick Stoekel so it can be added to our committee meetings on March 25th. I am copying our deputy clerk and she will assist in getting your message to Nick and to add it to the agenda.

Thank you,

John

John M. Guinn

Mayor City of Mayville PO Box 273 15 S School St, Mayville, WI 53050 (P) 920-212-0251



www.mayvillecity.com

From: nathan.vinz2022@gmail.com <nathan.vinz2022@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 9:40 PM

To: Mayor John Guinn <Mayor@mayvillecity.com>

Subject: Ward 5 Follow Up

Hello sir,

My name is Nathan. I had reached out to my alderman on February 20th requesting representation on a possible parking law change on my street. The email was sent about a week before a city council meeting but I have yet to hear a reply or acknowledgement that the email was received. Pasted below is the email for your possible consideration. Myself and the residents of Henninger Street appreciate your time.

Email sent 2/20/2024-

Hi Mr. Neaumann,

My name is Nathan Vinz and I was reaching out to you regarding a potential change request for our street parking laws on N Henninger Street in front of the Elementary School.

I have lived here in Mayville on Henninger for over 5 years, and it has always been law that we cannot park on the street during school hours. Over the years, we have received many parking tickets due to forgetfulness on Sunday evenings, or during a brief stop at home before leaving again. Myself and others that live on this stretch of Henninger, have become very acclimated to the drop-off schedule and bus routes. I feel that parking on the school side of the street during school hours, should not be allowed because this indeed hinders people's ability to drop off their child and can clutter up the flow of traffic. However, from my time living here I have never seen any reason that should prevent us from parking in front of our houses during any hours (with the exception of standard winter parking laws). The street widens nicely on the school block, traffic would be able to flow smoothly even with vehicles parked on the house side and school side during drop-off. Also, buses drop off on the Breckenridge side in the parking lot, so there is no interference from any vehicles on Henninger. I believe it would be a great improvement to the quality of living on this street to have the freedom of parking in front of our houses to eliminate the, "musical cars" game some of use need to play with multiple vehicles, a trailer, different work schedules, etc to prevent being ticketed.

I hope this can be put into consideration, and if you have any questions please don't hesitate to reach out.

Thanks!

-Nathan Vinz